Towan of Wapella

Right in the middle of somewhere,
right where you want to be.

May 28,2015

TransCanada

450 — 1% Street S.W.
Calgary, AB

T2P 5H1

To Whom It May Concern:

RE: Energy East Pipeline Project

523 South Railway Street

Box 189

Wapella, SK

S0G 420

Phone: 306-532-4343

Fax: 306-532-4342

E-mail: townofwapella@sasktel.net
Website: www.townofwapello.com

The Town of Wapella would like to notify TransCanada that we fully support the extensive Energy East

Pipeline Project.

The project will positively impact the country by supplying jobs, increasing tax revenue, as well as
increasing economic growth. This project will create a safe zone for communities in which the trains
speedily run directly through while hauling crude oil; it will also lower the negative impact heavy trucks
have on highways and grid roads which in turn will not only save the highway and grid roads, but it will
also save the country money due to less maintenance. The amount of pollution associated with hauling oil
via ground transportation will greatly decrease when the Energy East Pipeline Project is implemented.

Due to all of the positive affects this project has on our country, the Town of Wapella fully supports the

initiative to construct the Energy East Pipeline Project.

Thank you,

uct Hulis

Heidi Berlin
Administrator



